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WCHA Issues Suspension to UMD Coach

MADISON, Wis. – The Western Collegiate Hockey Association today announced that head coach 
Shannon Miller of the University of Minnesota Duluth has been suspended for one game due to 
a violation of the WCHA Code of Conduct.
	 The action was taken by the league’s executive committee after a review of an incident that 
occurred following a game versus Ohio State on November 26.
	 Miller will be required to serve the one-game suspension in the Bulldogs’ upcoming Dec. 16 
game at Minnesota State.
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